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To,
BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers
25th Floor, Dalal Street Mumbai - 400001
BSE Code - 543650

Subject: Reply to the clarification sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the significant
movement in the price of the security of the Company.

Reference: BSE Email Ref. No. LISURVIONL/PV/INK/ 2023-2024 | 3411 dated 21t June 2023.

In context to the aforesaid subject and in response to your e-mail/letter dated June 21, 2023 seeking
clarification from the Company regarding significant movement in the price of the security, we hereby
confirm that there are no such material information / disclosure which are of price-sensitive nature and
which may result in change in the price and volume of the Company’s share which the Company has
failed to disclose to the Stock Exchanges in recent past.

The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to various stakeholders and have
been duly complying with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirement)
Regulation 2015, in past and confirm to disclose any material information required to be disclosed as and
when it is required.

We hereby further submit that we are not aware of the reason of significant movement in the price of the
Company's shares. The movement in the share price is purely market driven and may be combination of

various factors including market conditions. The management of the company is in no way connected
with the movement in the price of the shares.

Kindly take the same on record.
Thanking you
For DCX Systems Limited

F—

Nagaraj R Dhavaskar
Company Secretary, Legal & Compliance Officer
M. No: F12503

Place: Bengaluru
Date: 21st June 2023



